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NJCOE Fall General Membership Meeting 
 

October 13, 2017 

10:00 AM 

 

Forsgate Country Club 
375 Forsgate Drive 

Monroe Township, NJ 08831 

NJ Turnpike, Exit 8A 

732-521-2300 

 

Keynote Topic: 

 

The New Challenges of Cultural Diversity in Our Schools 

And How New Jersey Administrators are  

Endeavoring to Meet those Challenges 

 
We will host a panel of Administrators who have been faced with the new 

challenges of cultural diversity in their districts. They will address issues 

of immigration, racial tensions, and sexual differences. Each panel 

member will share various situations in their individual school districts 

and describe the actions and programs they have implemented. Discussion 

and questions welcomed. 
 

The Panelists include: 
 

Dr. Piera Gravenor, Superintendent of Delsea Regional School District 

Dr. Lamont Repollet, Superintendent of Asbury Park School District 

Mr. Martin Smith, Assistant Superintendent of West Windsor – 

 Plainsboro Regional School District 

Dr. Thomas Smith, Superintendent of Hopewell Valley Regional School 

 District 

Dr. Sandra Loewe, Moderator 

 
Next General Meeting: April 20, 2018 at Forsgate Country Club 

AN ORGANIZATION DEDICATED TO ENHANCING THE PUBLIC SCHOOLS OF 

NEW JERSEY 
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